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PROJECT: 7th & Tyler St Pedestrian Crossing 

          
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the 7th & Tyler St Pedestrian Crossing project: 
 
Fowler & Hammer, Inc.      $24,548.85 
La Crosse, WI  
 
T2 Contracting, LLC       $28,323.11 
Tomah, WI 
 
Pember Companies, Inc.      $42,341.25 
Menomonie, WI  
 
 
The Director of Engineering & Public Works recommends awarding the bid for the 7th &  
Tyler St Pedestrian Crossing project to Fowler & Hammer, Inc. in the amount of $24,548.85. 
 
       
 
 
 
       

Matthew Gallager 
      Director of Engineering & Public Works 
 
       


